
TOWN OF GUILDHALL 

SPECIAL SELECTBOARD MEETING 

Thursday, August 24, 2017 at the Guild Hall at 6:00 P.M. 

Minutes 

1. Call to Order 6:01 

 

2. Introductions 

James “Pete” Fay (JPF), Selectboard Chair; Pat Rogers, Selectboard Vice Chair; Gary 

Brown (GBr), Selectboard Clerk; George Blakeslee (GB), Town Clerk & Treasurer, 

Lister, Moderator 

 

Eileen Thietten, Lister; Patricia Brown, Lister; Rebecca Bacon, Kitchen Committee; 

Valerie Foy, Kitchen Committee; Dennis Bacon, Clerk of Works; Jody Paine, Graves 

Builders; Rob Bast, Architect 

 

3. Citizens’ Concerns none 

 

4. Announcements none 

 

5. Opening and Reading of Guildhall Entrance Way Bids 
 

• One bid received – Graves Builders, Barnet VT 

• Bids on 4 elements of overall needs 

• Total $62,645  

 

6. Action on Guildhall Entrance Way Bids 

 

• Total $62,645 is roughly 3 times available funds 

• $15,320.45 less $6,150 architect = $9,170.45 available USDA 

• $10,315 Guildhall Renovation funds available 

• Guildhall Renovation Committee will meet to determine priorities and shape the 

actual work to take place M, S, A 

 

7. Other 

 

8. Executive Session (if needed) 

 

9. Adjournment 6:34 pm 


